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            PRAISES 

 -Church´s documents are all 
in order and we are oficially 
legal. 
-Good health. 
-Answered prayers. 
PRAYER REQUESTS 

 - Salvation of souls. 
 - Spiritual growth. 

 AUGUST 2020 

    Dear Praying Friends, 

 We are so thankful for the many blessings God has given us, and among those 
blessings, we are thankful for each of you! We celebrated our first year in 
Nova Mutum this month. As things gradually return to somewhat normal, we 
have begun meeting again. We had a wonderful first anniversary service. We 
are thankful for the ones 
who have been faithful and 
have continued to grow in 
their walk with God. In a 
way it feels like we are re-
starting after this time of 
COVID restrictions and not 
being able to meet, but we 
are excited to be moving 
forward again and looking 
forward to continuing the 
work with joy. The ones who had been sick have thankfully recovered and we 
are back to our normal Bible studies and activities at church.  

We had baby dedication on 
our first Sunday back. We 
are thankful for two new 
babies (Kalebe and our 
daughter Lily who are 5 days 
apart) and the privilege we 
have, to teach them in the 
way they should go. 

     We also saw another 
couple saved. Thank you for 

praying for Fabricio and Clissia. They both got saved a few weeks ago and we 
are doing a Bible study with them. Please pray for their growth. It has been a 
tremendous blessing to see the growth of the couple pictured above. We have 
seen the Lord work in their lives, and it is so exciting to see them making the 
right choices and striving to please Him. They are getting married in a civil 
wedding ceremony next week and we are just thrilled to see them doing what 
is right. Please continue praying for them as they grow and as the Lord works 
in their hearts. We desire to have a baptism soon, please pray we can do that. 

 Thank you for your prayers, support, and encouragement as we continue to 
do the work the Lord has for us here. We are excited to see what He will 
continue to do. 

In Him,  

Your missionaries, Alex, Jessica, Joshua, Caleb, Josiah, and Lilyanna Lima 


